


In addition, I have the following questions which I would like you to answer before the Public
Meeting on September 9 at 7 pm.  

1.  How much does it cost to cut down a Liquidambar tree like the one scheduled for removal on
at 1431 Washington Avenue?
2.  How much does it cost to remove the TWO trees, as proposed, on 1431 and 1433 Washington
Avenue? 
3. What City funds are used to pay for the cutting down  of these trees?  
4.  How many Liquidambar trees have been cut down by the City over the past 10 years?  How
many in the past 5 years?  How many in the past 2 years? 
5.  The homeowners at 1431 AND 1433 Washington DID NOT REQUEST REMOVAL Of THE
TREES.   If you initiated the removal, what are your reasons?
6.  Are the trees diseased or infested in any way? I notice you did not check the box on the
application that the trees were diseased.  In other words, are these healthy trees?
7.   If the trees are not diseased, what is their physical condition that constitutes an “unacceptable
risk to the City.”
8.  What options are there other than cutting down these trees?
9.  Please provide the pruning or maintenance history of the tree at 1431 and the tree at 1433
Washington.  When were they last pruned?  
10.  If falling limbs is an issue, do you or the City require that these limbs ever removed before
they become an problem?
11.   Is the public interest considered  in keeping mature trees in our City when recommending
removal, such as climate change or increased heat in adjacent houses or sidewalks.
12.  Is it correct that the sidewalks in front of 1431 and 1433 Washington were recently repaired
and are in perfect condition, with no root damage or other safety issues that would affect
pedestrians or wheelchair users.
I would appreciate a copy of your report to the Commission recommending the removal of the
Washington Avenue trees, and your response to my questions prior to the September 9 hearing.
Thank you,
Ingrid Haubrich 












